
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 23rd February 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

We have had a busy week this week. On Monday we went to the Kent Vs. 

Lancashire cricket game in Canterbury as well as played our own game of 

cricket. On Tuesday, we completed a whole school big write in which we retold a 

story about a girl finding a bottle of bubbles. On Wednesday, Badgers and Otters 

practiced for the school play. On Thursday, the children completed the Minnis 

Run, recapped their maths learning from the year and practiced the songs for the 

school play. On Friday, they completed their end of year maths test as well as 

took part in sports day. Even though it has been hot, the children and adults have 

had a great week! 

 

 Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Rehan and Fred for their great effort in the big write and good use of 

language. 

Headteacher's Award: Ed for showing love and respect in the classroom by sorting out the 

books in the book corner and Erin for always showing all the school values and for being a 

great role model. 

Shining Stars: Milo, Barney, Ruby, Brooke, Erin 

Pupil Voice: “Can we have an ice cream?” “It’s so hot!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

For those attending District Sports on Wednesday 3rd July, please can children be collected by 

3pm and taken to Three Hills where I will be there to meet them. 

Please send me a Dojo message if you would like tickets for our school play on either 

Wednesday 10th July or Thursday 11th July.  

A letter has been sent out about costumes for the school play. Any problems, send me a Dojo. 


